
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
July 11, 2025 

  

CONTACT 
Chloe Gotsis 
Chloe.A.Gotsis@mass.gov 
617-947-6069 

  

DCR Recreational Advisory: Georges Island   
     

WHAT:          Effective immediately and continuing until further notice, the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Georges Island within the Boston Harbor 
Islands National and State Park in the City of Boston to accommodate emergency water 
line repair work. Ferry trips to the island are cancelled until further notice.  

    

WHERE:       Georges Island on the Boston Harbor Islands in the City of Boston  

     

WHEN:          Effective immediately and until further notice  
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